

Denton C.P. School Newsletter





www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops

16th November 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of another week.

Dates for next week:

Thursday 22nd November: Whale Class Assembly (9.10am)

Jacket Potatoes

In the interests of simplicity, jacket potatoes will come with a choice of cheese, tuna or baked beans every day.

Privacy Notice

We have updated our Privacy Notice which is available on the school website (via the Information tab, and then Policies). Our Privacy Notice explains how we use your child's data, in line with General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) 2018. If you would like a paper copy, please contact the school office and we will be very happy to provide one.

I hope you all enjoy the weekend.

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher